
Dear 
Congressperson,  

My family and I are Tamil Americans originally from Sri Lanka from your district. We 
are very concerned with the situation in Sri Lanka and believe that the United States 
has an important role to play in assuring that Sri Lanka respects the rights of all and 
does not discriminate based on ethnicity, religion or language. I am grateful that the 
US has led so many resolutions at the UN Human Rights Council, restricts military 
assistance to Sri Lanka and gives generous aid to war-affected areas of the 
North-East.  

I think the US should be doing more to push Sri Lanka towards peace, prosperity 
and equality with dignity for all. Please join the Congressional Caucus on Ethnic & 
Religious Freedom led by Reps. Danny Davis (D-IL) & Bill Johnson (R-OH) to add 
your voice to the call for change in Sri Lanka. Please contact Laura Wilson in Rep. 
Johnson's office to join.  

Thank you for your kind 
interest.  

Sincerely  

[yourname]  

[your address]  


